
3rd May 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Happy Bank Holiday weekend, let us hope we get a bit of sunshine. School will reopen 
on Tuesday 7th May at 8.45am.

SAT Week   Y6 SAT week is the week beginning the 13th May

Monday 13th May Spelling, punctuation and grammar tests

Tuesday 14th May Reading Test

Wednesday 15th May Mathematics Paper 1 and Paper 2

Thursday 16th May Mathematics Paper 3

We will open school at 8.30am for the Y6 children on the mornings of the SATs in order 
for them to have a little something to eat and drink and to get them ready! They can 
enter via the Rackhouse Gate.

Y2 SAT tests. They are now not statutory but the children will sit the tests as part of 
their ongoing assessments this half term.

Attendance and Punctuality. Whole School Attendance is 92.1%. Please continue to 
support us in good attendance and punctuality. 

Holy Communion took place last weekend at Saint Hilda’s. Many thanks to Father 
Robert and to the staff and your wonderful children for a lovely mass and celebration. 
We hope you all enjoyed your very special day and may God Bless your children upon 
receiving this sacrament for the first of many times in their lives.  

ONLINE SAFETY Here are some more links for webinars about keeping your children 
safe online and more information about accounts,some free and some where there is a 
small cost, to set up parental controls. 

Monday 17th June  – Primary Parents, 6.00-7.00pm Webinar Registration - Zoom

Thursday 20th June – Secondary Parents, 6.00-7.00 Webinar Registration - Zoom

Home (Landing page) - MSP - Hub (onlinesafetyhub.uk). 

Many parents have been asking about our next holiday.                                                                        
We break up on Friday 24th May for two weeks and return on Monday 10th June

With prayers for a lovely weekend,


